
THE BARHAM FUN TIMES!

PICTURE OF THE WEEK!

HOUSEPOINT 
LEADERBOARD


1ST - MARLOWE

2ND - CHAUCER

3RD - BECKETT

4TH - ROPER


ANNOUNCEMENTS

Hello and welcome to the announcements section in the 
Barham Fun Times. The top stories this week: the first football 
match in years took place on Thursday, with children from Years 
4, 5 and 6. Playing against an unbeaten team in the league, 
Barham unfortunately lost the game 2-1. It was a fantastic effort 
by all, and we wish them luck in the upcoming games.


On Friday, the children from Years 5 and 6 went to Kent Life for 
the Victorian day. They met lots of interesting characters 
including Florence Nightingale and a very strict teacher! It was 
lots of fun!


The Interhouse Music competition is coming up soon. If you are in 
Wrens, Jays or Owls you might not know what it is, but don’t 
worry. It is a competition where a silent film is chosen, and in your 
house you have to make the sound track and perform it live. It is 
very exciting because we have not done it in three years. We 
hope you enjoy it!


OUTSIDE OF SCHOOL CELEBRATION

This week there is some exciting news! To start off, we have Alonzo in 
Yr1 who was in the newspaper wearing his World Book Day costume.


As you may know, in our first issue, we told you about how Bobbi-
Rose is going to be in Romeo and Juliet. Well, now we have two 
people that we know of in the play. Philip in Year 5 is also going to 
audition too. Good luck Philip and we can’t wait!


And to finish off, we have Caleb in Yr4 who at the weekend is going to 
a golf competition. Good luck Caleb, and we’ll let you know how he 
got on next week.


That’s sadly all we have time for this week, but we have room for next 
week - so let us know about your celebrations!

ANIMALS AROUND…

The ducklings have grown so much already! They 
even went for their first swim on Thursday!

The pond is looking lovely at the moment. 
How many fish can you spot in there?
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